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Comments: I would like to comment in favor of the forest service fuel reduction plan. It is a sound plan that

addresses preventingdevastating fires that result from too much accumulated fuel left in the forest. The property

and habitat loss from suchhorrendous fires can be seen all over the west where whole towns have gone up in

flames due to lack of a sound fuelreduction attempt. We should learn from such tragedy and not succumb to

magical thinking that by doing nothing theproblem will just go away.I hope that a public outcry of INFORMED

residents will allow the fuel reduction plan to go ahead and be implemented.SincerelyShimi McKenzieHamilton,

MT


